
SHOULD YOU ATTEND?

Are you a school-based health center
interested in building a stronger
relationship with your Coordinated
Care Organization?

Are you a CCO or Local Public Health
Authority interested in learning more
about school-based health centers
and how they can help improve
health in your region?

The Oregon School-Based Health
Alliance (OSBHA), in partnership with 

the Oregon Health Authority, SBHC
State Program Office, has just the
opportunity for you.

We are offering our assistance in
helping to convene discussions
between Coordinated Care
Organizations (CCOs), School-Based
Health Centers (SBHCs) and Local
Public Health Authorities (LPHAs) as
well as other key partners to
discuss the role of school-based
health centers in health system
transformation.

You're
         Invited!

At no cost to you, OSBHA will work with
participants to design a partnership
meeting focused on topics important to
Oregon communities.

Click to read more about project
objectives.

The Oregon School-Based Health Alliance will
convene SBHCs, CCOs, and LPHAs to discuss
health system transformation.

KEY TOPICS

Please contact
Maureen Hinman

Policy Director
maureen@osbha.org

503.719.4515
OSBHA.ORG

-PCP assignment
-Care coordination
-Maximizing the adolescent well visit
-Integration of mental or dental services
with primary care
-Increasing access to care
-SBHC reimbursement for services
-Other topics relevant to your community

QUESTIONS?

OSBHA'S ROLE

ACT BY NOV. 13, 2015

If you are interested, please complete
our 5-question survey to help us plan,
choose a location, and create an
agenda. 

Click to take the survey now.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/B6T3KHM
http://osbha.org/
http://osbha.org/blogs/maureen-hinman/meeting-invitation-sbhcs-ccos-and-lphas

